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FORMULA WINTER SERIES 2024 (ROUND 3) MOTORLAND

From The Formula Winter Series Race Director Document 1
Date 28" Feb 2024
To All Teams, All Officials Hour 19:00

Race Director’'s Communication 1

For safety reasons and as already indicated in an email from the promoter on February 10th,
practices start will only be allowed during the collective test (Thursday) and previous test
(Friday) and cannot be carried out during the reconnaissance laps.

Practice starts may be carried out at the end of the pit lane after second white line and on the
driver’s LHS. This is the only place we consider safe for this purpose.

Don’t forget to look at your mirrors.




If there is a stationary car doing a practice start, a yellow flag will be shown at the pit exit
marshal post for drivers exiting the pit lane.

Luis Gonzalez
Formula Winter Series Race Director



